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In the Name of God

The Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Iran presents its compliments to the
Ministry of foreign affairs of the Kingdom of Sweden and has the honor to inform that
Mr. Alireza Akhondi, a member of the Swedish Parliament, has published a strange
online content regarding the Islamic Republic of Iran, recently. (Accessible in the link
below)

https://www.instagram.com/reel/CkrDEh9jaul/? ieshid=MDJmNzVkMiY%3D

In this ridiculous act which puts his dignity and the prestige of the parliament
under question, he uses inappropriate words, insults and threatens Iranian military and
civil authorities, especially the Supreme Leader of the Islamic Republic of Iran,
Ayatollah Khamenei. He also provokes the Iranian military forces to disobey their
duties. Therefore, his action is against the internationally accepted rules and customs.

Although his unprofessional and inappropriate behavior has been ridiculed by
many viewers, it can still be considered as a threat and inference in the internal affairs
of the Islamic Republic of Iran. He should be reminded that the era of colonialism has
terminated and what he says, would be regarded as a violation of international law
which isn't acceptable.

It would be highly appreciated if that esteemed Ministry looks into the issue and
inform the Embassy of the results.

The Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Iran avails itself of this opportunity to
renew the assurances of its highest consideration.

Stockholm, 10 November, 2022

Ministry for Foreign Affairs
Department of Middle East and North Africa
Stockholm
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- Parliament of the Kingdom of Sweden




